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Get Your Lawyers (hereinafter referred to as "GYL", "we", "our", or "us") is a digital platform 
designed solely to assist legal professionals in organizing, managing, and streamlining 
their practice through technological tools, including but not limited to case management, 
scheduling, documentation, and an AI-based legal assistant. By accessing or using GYL, 
users (hereinafter "you" or "legal professionals") acknowledge and agree to the following 
terms and conditions outlined in this Disclaimer. 

 

1. No Legal Representation or Guarantee of Outcome 

GYL is not a law firm, does not engage in the practice of law, and does not represent 
clients in any legal matter. We do not provide legal advice, nor do we make any 
representations or guarantees regarding the outcome of any case, legal proceeding, or 
transaction. Use of our platform does not create any attorney-client relationship. 

We do not guarantee or warrant the success, outcome, or effectiveness of any legal 
strategy, action, or decision made by any legal professional using our platform. Any such 
decisions remain solely the responsibility of the respective legal professional and their 
clients. 

 

2. Accuracy and Limitations of GYL AI Assistant 

Our AI assistant is a technological tool designed to support legal professionals by 
providing suggestions and aiding in task automation. It operates based on programmed 
algorithms and data processing, and while it may offer assistance in drafting, legal 
research, or case summarization, it is not a substitute for professional legal judgment. 

We do not guarantee the accuracy, completeness, or reliability of any output or result 
generated by the AI. Users are strictly advised to verify and cross-check all information, 
facts, or legal content before filing documents in court or taking any legal action. 

 



3. Limited Role as a Service Provider 

GYL functions strictly as a technology service provider. We provide tools to aid in 
operational efficiency and digital practice management. We do not involve ourselves in the 
direct dealings, agreements, or communications between lawyers and their clients or third 
parties. 

We disclaim any and all responsibility for any fraud, misrepresentation, negligence, 
malpractice, unethical behavior, or misconduct by any user or legal professional using or 
associated with the platform. 

 

4. Limitation of Liability and Waiver of Claims 

To the fullest extent permitted by applicable law, GYL, its founders, employees, agents, 
contractors, and affiliates shall not be held liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, 
consequential, or punitive damages arising from or in connection with the use of our 
services. 

No legal professional or individual—whether currently using, previously used, or 
never used the GYL platform—shall have the right to initiate any legal action, claim, 
lawsuit, arbitration, or demand for compensation or damages against GYL or any of its 
associated persons, including but not limited to its founders, employees, advisors, 
contractors, or affiliates, in any jurisdiction worldwide. This clause is irrevocable and 
constitutes a full and final bar to any such legal recourse or extortionate demand. 

 

5. Indemnification 

By using GYL, you agree to indemnify, defend, and hold harmless GYL, its founders, team 
members, affiliates, and representatives from any and all claims, liabilities, damages, 
losses, costs, and expenses (including attorneys’ fees) arising out of or related to your 
misuse of the platform, violation of applicable laws, or breach of this Disclaimer or our 
Terms of Service. 

 



6. Jurisdiction 

This Disclaimer and any dispute arising under it shall be governed by the laws of India. Any 
legal action or proceeding shall be subject to the exclusive jurisdiction of the competent 
courts of Bhopal, Madhya Pradesh, India. 
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